Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Monday, December 13, 2004

8:30 AM, 245 POT

Present:  Steve Hoch, Steve Yates, Leonidas Bachas, Janet Eldred, Phil Harling, Richard Milich, Suzanne Pucci, Brian Rymond, Kirsten Turner, and Monica Udvardy.
Chairman Steve Yates called the meeting to order at 8:30 AM.
1) The minutes from November 29, 2004 were approved.
2) Chairman Yates called for announcements.  Committee members offered comments generated by the committee’s letter to the faculty.  It was determined that these comments will help form the committee’s spring agenda. 

3) The committee provided feedback on the Director of Undergraduate Studies Responsibilities draft document.  A revised document will be resubmitted to the committee for further review and approval.

4) An initial discussion on the proposed College of International Studies and Public Policy began.  The committee generated a set of questions and concerns, and recommended that Dean Jeannine Blackwell, chair of the committee exploring the possibility of the college, be invited to a future Executive Committee meeting to provide further information.
5) Dean Hoch solicited feedback on the Dean Evaluation Questionnaire.  The committee concluded that in present form the questionnaire would not generate appropriate feedback on the dean’s performance.  It was suggested that the committee review similar documents from other institutions.  Such documents will be circulated to committee members, after which the committee will offer its recommendation.
6) Dean Hoch presented the College’s current budget.  The committee continued its previous discussion on prioritizing College initiatives for the 2005-2006 fiscal year.
7) Chairman Yates announced that unless otherwise notified the Executive Committee will not meet on Monday, December 20, 2004.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:53 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Kirsten Turner

